
STAFF MEETING FOR STRATEGIC PLAN
Maryanne Vigneaux to: Library Staff 05/12/2009 03:04 PM

To all staff:

We will hold two staff meetings on June 3 in the Javits Room to discuss the new strategic 
plan. Many staff have worked on the plan, and Director's Council has reviewed it. A draft of the 
new plan is attached below. Please read it before we meet. If you want to modify the plan by 
deletions from or additions to goals or objectives, bring the recommendation(s) to the meeting 
or, even better, post an email to staff so that we can think about before we meet. Same for 
questions.

Please respond to Maryanne as to whether you wish to attend the morning or afternoon session. 

Morning session 10:30-12noon
Afternoon session 1:00-2:30pm

Chris 


